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A  n e w s l e t t e r  f o r  f a c u l t y ,  s t a f f  a n d  s t u d e n t s  4

w h o  p a r t i c i p a t e  i n  t h e   

N a t u r a l  R e s o u r c e s  &  E n v i r o n m e n t a l  S t u d i e s  4

G r a d u a t e  P r o g r a m s 4

        

 

TRAVELING4 ♦  P a u l  S a n b o r n will be attending the 

meeting of the Associ ation of University 

Forestry Schools in Canada in Edmonton 

o n  O c t .  1 s t

. 

 

♦  Kathy Lewis4 will attend the CIF-SAF 

conference in Edmonton to present an 

invited paper. The conference is Oct. 2-

6 .  T h e  t i t l e  o f  h e r  p a p e r  i s :  “ Pathogens 

and their influence on fire risk and sever-

ity in boreal and sub-boreal forests of 

C a n a d a :  P a n d o r a ’ s 4 b o x  o r  p i p e  d r e a m ? ” 

 

♦  Kathy Lewis4 was in Kelowna on Sep-

tember 29 and 30 for a Forest Appeals 

Commission hearing. 

 

♦  A group of forest ry students will 

be traveling to Edmonton to 

attend the joint meetings of 

the Canadian Institute of 

Forestry and the Society of 

American Foresters from October 3-

6.  This joint meeting of the major for-

estry professional associations in North 

America only takes place every five 

years, and it is expected that more than 

200 forestry students from Canada and 

the United States will be in atten-

dance.  The trip is being funded by a 

grant from the Canadian  I n s t i t u t e  o f  F o r -

estry and  UNBC’s Ecosystem Science 

a n d  M a n a g e m e n t  p r o g r a m .   Drs. Scott 

Green and Kathy Lewis4

will be UNBC4

faculty supervisors during the trip. 
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